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Upcoming painting work for storm drains 

 
(Kahnawake – 6, Seskehkó:wa/September 2013) The Public Works Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to advise the community that the painting of 
indicator arrows for the storm drains will take place throughout Kahnawà:ke during the 
evenings of Sunday and Monday the 8th and 9th of September, between 8pm and 4am. 
 
Profilco is the contracted company hired to perform the work and will have a marked 
vehicle with safety lights on at all times. 
 
There will be no impact to traffic and noise will be minimal. 
 
We thank you in advance for your understanding and apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until Monday, September 10

th
 at 4am.  

For information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext 2267 
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